
 

 

 

 
 
 
May 26, 2020 
 
 
To all of our Community Program Partners: 
 

We hope this letter finds you well and healthy! We appreciate your patience as we have 
worked to decide what will be best for the Community Partners Program at this time.  
 

After giving this our full consideration, we have made the difficult decision to cancel the 
2020 summer session of the TVS Community Partners Program. 
 

We are grateful that technology can connect us in innovative ways, and we know that 
other TVS summer programs will begin June 1st with required safety protocols in place 
due to COVID-19.  
 

However, the very nature of the Community Partners Program that makes it so 
impactful is the social connecting experience of working closely together as a class, 
visiting with local organizations, and serving out in the community. It is our desire to 
maintain the integrity and strength of the Community Partners Program, and feel that 
since it is not possible to offer this program in its truest form, it will be better to forego 
this year. 
 

We are grateful for your understanding of this decision and we are so very appreciative 
of all the support that the Community Partners Program receives from the TVS 
community and the Fort Worth community. We hope you will have a healthy summer 
filled with sunshine and we look forward to the time we can be together again!  
 

Sincerely, 
 
Kirsten Murphy, Community Partners Program Coordinator 
Donna Weth, Community Partners Program Facilitator 
Nicole Forbes, Director of Extracurricular Programs 

 

 


